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Dear Editors, 
 
I am pleased to submit an original research article entitled [“Remote Monitoring of a 
Premature Infants Incubator” by Ali Ghazi Shabeeb, Ali J. Al-Askery, and Zainab Majid Nahi] 
to be considered for publication in your esteemed journal. 
 
This manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for publication 
elsewhere.   
 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Ali J. Al-Askery 
Middle Technical University 
Iraq, Baghdad 
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